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January 12, 2021 
  
Julie Facchin and Jeff Leigh 
Co-Chairs, Regional Advisory Committee 
HUB Cycling 
Email:  julie.facchin@gmail.com; jcleigh@telus.net 
  
Dear Julie Facchin and Jeff Leigh: 
  
Thank you for your letter of December 10, 2020, regarding my recent re-appointment as 

British Columbia’s Minister of Environment and Climate Change Strategy. 
  
I appreciate your kind words of congratulations and I am honoured to be able to serve the 

Province in this exciting role. I am enjoying the challenging portfolio and look forward to my 

added role as the Minister responsible for TransLink. As our government proceeds to chart the 

path forward with new ideas and fresh thinking for achieving robust, transparent and sustainable 

environmental and climate change goals, I will be pleased to meet with HUB Cycling to ensure 

that your ideas and plans for cycling infrastructure and active transportation can continue to be 

integrated in our work. Feel free to contact my office to set up a meeting. 
  
I look forward to working with you and your organization to help further our goals and create 

new opportunities for shared successes. 
  
Thank you again for taking the time to write. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
George Heyman 
Minister 
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